
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
  
TENDER FOR IMPLEMENTATION OF INVENTORY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM BY USING 

RELEVANT SAP MODULES 
TENDER ID: NBP/ITD/P&VM/IMS/08042014 

 
It is for the information of all concerned that our notice for above cited tender placed on NBP and 
PPRA’s website and also published in newspapers for “Implementation of inventory management 
system by using relevant SAP modules” vide Tender ID No. NBP/ITD/P&VM/IMS/08042014 may 
please be treated as cancelled with immediate effect. 
 
This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 

 
 

 
 
SVP/ Divisional Head 
Logistics Support, Security & Engineering Group 
National Bank of Pakistan 
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, 
Karachi. 
Tel: 99220720, 99212100-50 Extension: 2533, 2978 
Fax: 9922083             
              
     
 
 
              
           

 
 


